
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

To:  Mayor and Members of Council 

From:  Morgan Jones, Director of Operations 

Date:  November 11, 2020 

Re:   Toogood Pond Geese Fencing 
 

This memo has been prepared in response to the request made at the November 10th, 2020 Budget 
Committee meeting. The purpose is to: 

1. Update Council on the status of the Toogood Pond Shoreline Geese Fencing and Planting; 

Update: 
 

1. Operations Parks, Horticulture and Forestry staff advise they are connecting with Toronto Region 

Conservation Authority requesting permission to install the fence portions beginning December 

2020. This type of work is typically completed over winter months by in house resources.  Further, 

shoreline planting enhancements will take place in May 2021 once species are approved by TRCA as 

well.  Once the plantings become established these modifications will be similar to those completed 

on the west side of Toogood Pond.  
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